
August 2021 
Dansville Middle School Board Report: 

 
We are welcoming three new staff to the Middle School building.  Joe Rudelic who is teaching 
7th grade social studies, Sara Oesterle is returning and teaching an elective titled Culinary, and 
Amy Convey is in our building teaching 5th grade!  We were able to hold New Teacher 
Orientation on Friday, August 6 and train/teach our new Aggie Family members about the 
Dansville way of doing things.  It was great to spend the day with them! 
 
Monday, August 9 Andy Cox, as well as myself, held DESPA professional development for 
about 20 staff members who help us in various roles in the district.  It was great seeing 
everyone and reminding everyone of handbook expectations as well as discussing schedules 
and day to day operation information. 
 
Tuesday, August 10 we had a long day in the Middle School building.  We were able to hold 
Registration Day as well as 6th Grade Orientation!  Seeing all the students and parents was 
great and getting them excited about the first week of school is always a plus!   
 
Thursday, August 12 Mr. Cox held Back to School Bash K-5.  Our three 5th grade teachers 
welcomed students and parents into the Middle School building to show them around the 
building and meet new faces.  It was great to see 5th grade in our building and so far the 
students have been amazing!  And the teachers are ensuring all students feel comfortable in 
this new setting. 
 
Tuesday, August 17th we kicked off the first day of school with an assembly 6-8 which involved 
introducing students to our new program called DMS House!  Students were sorted into four 
different “houses” that were then divided into two mini groups.  The purpose of this program 
is to strengthen our Aggie Family in the middle school and ensure all students have a 
connection with a staff member…plus much more😊😊 


